October 25, 2018
To: Parents of Selah Intermediate and John Campbell Students
From: Debbie Heide, Transportation Director

Re: Bus Passes

Transportation is provided for students of the Selah School District who need a ride on a daily basis
to/from school. Because we count daily for the State Ridership program, we generate funding for
students who are on the bus. It is the goal of the state as well as the district to make sure that we have
buses that are full daily to capacity in order to match our funding so that we can provide the service
without running the program in the Red. In order to run our program efficiently, we cannot save spots
for students who may need a ride on occasional days here and there, or a couple times a year. Because
of this, we cannot accept bus passes for students to have friends ride home with them on the following
routes as they are currently transporting between 70-78 students: #1, #3, #4, #6, #7, #8, #10, #13, and
#14. If you are planning to have a party or after school functions, please be prepared to provide
transportation for your functions. Thank you for your understanding. If you have any concerns or
questions, please feel free to call transportation at 698-8330.

Thank you



